More buses for Highcliffe Food and Arts Festival!

The award winning Highcliffe Food and Arts Festival has become a
firm favourite on the annual calendar, and it’s back on 8™ and 9t
June. It takes place throughout Highcliffe high street (Lymington
Road) and on the recreation ground known as the Green. This year
getting to the festival will be even easier as festival supporters
Morebus are increasing its Sunday Service, by an extra bus each hour
on the Bournemouth to Lymington Route.

Morebus General Manager, Richard Wade says “We are pleased to
support the Highcliffe Food and Arts Festival for 2024 with an
enhanced timetable on our X1 route for Sunday 09 June. We've
added more journeys to allow as many people as possible to visit the
festival by bus. Whether you live along the route or want to connect
to this service from other areas, bus travel is a great option. Make
the most of the £2 single fare cap over the weekend and kids under 7
travel for free, so sit back, let us do the driving and enjoy the
festivall”

Festival Director Mary Reader added “You can enjoy over 90 hand-
picked food and drink stalls, cookery demonstrations by top chefs,
two stages of live music, free kids’ entertainment and 60 stalls of
local arts and crafts curated by the Little Craft Shack. It really is a
feast for all the senses. You can choose from gifts, home décor,
jewellery, artwork and artisan foods, that are bound to be unique.”

For a complete Morebus timetable, more information and regular
updates please visit www.highcliffefoodandartsfestival.co.uk or see
our Facebook pages.



http://www.highcliffefoodandartsfestival.co.uk/

